
ALL PARISH VOCATIONS COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

IN THE DIOCESE 

ON MAY 7, 2017 

“Good Shepherd Sunday” 

Dear Parish Vocation Committee Member, 

Once again, we will gather from the Parishes we represent in the 

Ministry of Vocations, to advance our efforts in creating a “Culture of 

Vocations” in our local communities. I surely hope you will be joining us 

on this date. 

Please see enclosed flyer for details.  RSVP: by Mail, telephone, Fax or  
e-mail Sr.Paulina@dioc-fr.org 

 I would very much appreciate your adding in whether you are 
ready to be commissioned on this Sunday. 
The Bishop prefers to have an idea of who will be present, and we do as 
well. 

 I am also interested in knowing who is the Chair of the 
Committee at your Parish besides the Pastor. It will help me to have 
better communication with all of you and will assist the committee as we 

enter into a Second Phase of efforts to continue on. 
 

Thank you! I look forward to seeing you. 
Sr. Paulina Hurtado, O.P. 
Associate Director for Vocations 
Diocese of Fall River 
P.O. Box 2577 
Fall River, MA 02722 
Tel: 508-675-1311 x: 6533 
Fax: 508-679-9220 
4/21/17      (Image of the Good Shepherd, at the Crypt of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, Washington, D.C. ) 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  
Name______________________________ will attend: ___ Not attend_______ 

I am ready to be Commissioned  on May 7/2017 ________ 

My Parish_____________________________________ City ______________ 

Name of Chair of committee other than the Pastor ___________________________ 

Pastor’s Name ____________________________________________________ 

 

mailto:Sr.Paulina@dioc-fr.org

